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July 19, 2023 
 
 
Robin Hunt, Railway Manager 
Tampa Transflo Terminal 
504 N 34th St. 
Tampa, Florida 33605 
Rhunt@roadandrail.com    
 
Re:  Tampa Transflo Terminal 

EPA ID No.: FLR000105338 
Hillsborough County 

 
Dear Mr. Hunt: 
 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department) personnel conducted a hazardous 
waste compliance inspection of the above-referenced facility on June 23, 2023. Based on the in-
formation provided during and following the inspection, the facility was determined to be in com-
pliance. The inspection report with a full account of Department observations and recommenda-
tions can be found at the following link: 
Inspection Report 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Betsy Loaiza at  
813-470-5911, or via e-mail at: Betsy.Loaiza@FloridaDEP.gov  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
For: 
M. Brandon Miller, C.W.E. 
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
Southwest District 
 
cc: Betsy Loaiza, DEP-SWD, Betsy.Loaiza@FloridaDEP.gov 
 M. Brandon Miller, DEP-SWD, Michael.B.Miller@FloridaDEP.gov  

Warren McNelley, DEP-SWD, Warren.McNelley@FloridaDEP.gov  
Gerry Javier, Hillsborough County EPC, Javier@EPCHC.org  
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